
 

 
Date:  October 11, 2022  
  
To:  Parks & Community Services Board  
  
From: Brandi Christman, Manager- Bellevue Aquatic Center. Bellevue Parks & 

Community Services  
  
Subject: Bellevue Aquatics  

(Informational – no Board action requested)  
  
  
At the Tuesday, October 11, 2022 Parks & Community Services Board meeting, I will present 
information about the City of Bellevue Aquatics Programs, its’ background and history, facility 
features, programs, partners/vendors/sponsors, special events, COVID transitions, and future 
plans.   
  
The Bellevue Aquatic Center opened in 1970 with an addition of the Warm Springs Pool in 
1997.  Through partnerships and exceptional customer service, Bellevue Aquatic Center, City of 
Bellevue beaches and boathouses provide accessible opportunities for recreation, fitness, 
education, and celebrations to build a healthy community. I will demonstrate how the staff, 
contractors, vendors, and partners have embraced the mission statement and continually 
produce programs, activities, and opportunities for the public to enjoy.  
  
I look forward to sharing more about the BAC with you on October 11.     
 


